
15/07/2022 

Dear all 
 
In this week’s digest: 

• The University of Melbourne has a PhD scholarship available with the FLARE Wildfire 
Research Group in Melbourne, looking at experimentation and simulation of wildfire 
spotting 
https://www.flarewildfire.com/multiscale-experimentation-and-simulation-of-wildfire-
spotting  
https://research.unimelb.edu.au/research-at-melbourne/melbourne-cnrs-network/mcn-
available-joint-phd-opportunities/multiscale-experimentation-and-simulation-of-wildfire-
spotting 

 
If you would like something included in this digest, please email it to office@mssanz.org.au    

Kind regards, Karen 
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